	[image: image1.png]P
POOO®

PENNSYLVANIA

PUC

PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION




	COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

P.O. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG, PA 17105-3265
	IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO OUR FILE







July 15, 2015
JOHN A. PILLAR, ESQUIRE
150 GREEN COMMONS DRIVE

PITTSBURGH  PA  15243
John A. Pillar, Esquire:

Information received by this Commission indicates that, by letter dated June 30, 2015 was received by the Commission on July 6, 2015, you requested an extension of time to provide required information to process the application of Fullington Trailways, LLC t/d/b/a Fullington VIP Limousine at Docket No. A-2015-2472803.  

As of the date of this letter, you are granted a 30 day extension.  All information must be received by August 6, 2015 to avoid having the application dismissed.

If you have any questions concerning the above, please do not hesitate to contact me at the above address or call me at 717-214-7155.







Very truly yours,
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David Thompson







Compliance Specialist







Bureau of Technical Utility Services



